
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 14 December 2006 

21. RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 25 OCTOBER 2006 
MEETING 

 
 The Board received the report of the Community Services Committee meeting of 25 October 2006.  In 

addition, the Board acknowledged the receipt of a letter from Ian Burn, Community Development 
Adviser in respect of the Hei Hei Community Centre, and recorded its concern at the process used in 
making this decision. 

 
 


